
LegCo committee meetings cancelled

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat: 
 
     Four Legislative Council (LegCo) committees have not been formed and
their first meetings originally scheduled for Monday (May 18) in the LegCo
Complex are cancelled. Details are as follows:
 

     2pm
Bills Committee on Inland Revenue
(Amendment)(Profits Tax Concessions for
Insurance-related Businesses) Bill 2019

  
     2.30pm Subcommittee on Revised Road Users' Code
  

     3pm Bills Committee on Court Proceedings
(Electronic Technology) Bill

  

     4pm
Subcommittee on Subsidiary Legislation to
Abolish the Embarkation Fee for Cross-
Boundary Ferry Passengers
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